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BUFFALO, NY – Christina H. Arthurs, an associate at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, has been appointed to
the board of directors of the National Federation for Just Communities of Western New York (NFJC).

NFJC is a human relations organization dedicated to overcoming racism, bias, and discrimination by building
understanding, respect and trust through education, advocacy and community involvement.

At Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman, Ms. Arthurs concentrates her practice on trust and estate planning and
administration in both New York and Florida. She assists individuals, families and business owners with developing
tailored estate plans that not only fit their current personal and financial needs, but also provide long-term strategies
for transferring family wealth to future generations.
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